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In Letter Agreement 97-139, Section 4, the Company and Union agreed to provide both initial and replacement
uniforms to Firefighters and Fire Captains at the Diablo Canyon Power Plant. To accomplish this, employees were
given a sum of $532 each January to purchase uniform replacements. They were required to submit receipts by the
end of the year for the purchases and were taxed on any of the $532 sum that was not spent. It has come to our
attention that under IRS guidelines, this might not be an acceptable method of payment.

Therefore, the Company proposes that, on an annual basis, employees submit a form to the Company requesting
replacement uniform pieces; and the Company will purchase them directly. The maximum dollar amount for
replacement of eligible uniform clothing will be raised to $550.

Additionally, Company proposes that a hooded sweatshirt and leather belt be added to the list of uniform clothing
that is eligible for annual replacement and a jumpsuit can be substituted for 1 pair of dress pants and 1 dress shirt,
at the employee's option.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so indicate in the space provided and return one
executed copy of this letter to the Company.
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